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24 November 2021 
 
 

 

 
 
Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 08/11/2021.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
I’m requesting the water sample results for The Pot Stream 2, 3, 4 and Drain and Wastewater Stations.  It’s 
been 6 months – time to see the next lot of results. 
 

 
Figure 1: Showing sample results for Stream 2 (upstream of the Pot), Stream 3, Stream 4 (downstream of The 
Pot) and Drain 3. Location of these sample points are shown in Figure 2 below. 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Figure 2: showing the location sample points  
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has 
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, 
or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request 
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact the LGOIMA Officer on 06 366 0999 or email 
- LGOIMAOfficer@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lisa Slade 
Executive Sponsor - LGOIMA 
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